HELLO. WELCOME TO
EBATAEYE CARE.

PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING:

MASKS ARE STILL REQUIRED.

We are a healthcare clinic and masks are still required. If
you are seeing Dr. Ebata, please ensure that you have a
clean, 3-ply mask. If you do not have one with you, we will
provide you with one upon check-in. If you are early, please
come back at your scheduled arrival time.

If you have dropped by and do not have a scheduled
appointment (this includes pickups, drop offs, glasses
consultations, adjustments or repairs), we ask that
you please call us and come back at a scheduled
time for us to provide you with dedicated service.

PLEASE BE KIND.

We greatly appreciate your patience while adjusting to
our clinic protocols and do apologize for any
inconvenience that may have been caused. We are
doing our best to keep everyone comfortable while
providing elevated eye care.

Thank you for visiting Ebata Eye Care!
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